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BURY

GRAMMAR SCHOOLS

16 November 2018

Dear Parent,

On Friday 23" November, the Junior and Infant Schools will be joining the Seniors to raise money
for Children in Need. We are asking the pupils to bring in a contribution for the privilege of wearing
their pyjamas! Due to another planned event, we are holding Pyjama Day a week later than expected
but we are sure that the children will be keen to take part.

Other than wearing pyjamas, School will be as normal. Please, therefore, will you ensure that
children come to school wearing appropriate footwear for playing outside (not slippers) and in their
school coat (not dressing gowns).

We look forward to seeing everyone in their night attire and to raising money for this worthy cause.

Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs F V Gray
Deputy Head
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